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19 June 2020

Dear Matt
Demolition of 1937 terminal building

It won’t have escaped your notice that this matter has been receiving increased scrutiny and media
coverage over the last couple of weeks.

In the light of the Director of Civil Aviation’s review and the upcoming debate by the States Assembly
of Deputy Labey’s proposition, | am writing to request that Ports of Jersey discontinues any further
planned works on the terminal building until the outcome of both of these events is determined.

| anticipate writing to you further as matters develop but, in the meantime, would be grateful for
confirmation that the works will be halted.

Yours sincerely

Deputy Lindsay Ash
Assistant Minister - Treasury and Resources
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